NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that public hearing scheduled for Tuesday, February 26, 2019, at 11:00 a.m., in
the Supervisors’ Chambers, First Floor, Eric Rood Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada
City, California, regarding the following project has been cancelled until further notice:

(PLN18-0070; ORD18-1) Public hearing continued from September 25, 2018 to introduce, waive further
reading and adopt an Ordinance (ORD18-1) for zoning text amendments to the Nevada County Land
Use and Development Code Chapter II Section L-II 3.19.1 to encourage the development of Accessory
Dwelling Units (ADUs).

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

)“IC Patterson IIunter Clerk of the Board

PUBLISH February 22, 2019
THE UNION

PUBLISH:  February 22, 2019
SIERRA SUN




